
Auxiliary Committee Meeting Date: 1.8.25 – Called to Order at 3:02p 
In Attendance:   
Heather Rikalo (Chair), Anna Lisa Acosta-Rogers (Vice-Chair), Shannon 
Covey (Recorder), Coral Lopez, Reno Albertazzi (Vending), Jeff Downs, 
Desirae Blunt-Lamkey, Mark Mazurowski (TBB), Steve Yingling, Temple 
Campana, Sherlyn Vasquez (Student) 
 

• Playground repairs pending vendors updated insurance documents 
• Working with Facilities on a water filter station 
• Wildcat classroom took a field trip to see the Peanut Cracker in Carson 

City 
  

Vending Updates:  
• Automotive drink machine now has a card reader.  Snack machine will be 

added starting Spring 2025 
• Micro Mart will be replenished for Spring semester the last week of 

January 
• All soda vendors notified Reno that the price of soda has increased.  Reno 

will evaluate the increases and decide whether he needs to increase his 
prices or not 

• Chocolate sales have increased by 20%.  That includes all candy bars, etc. 
Bookstore Updates:  

• Inclusive 


